
Stars of the Week 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Maths   

Reception – Doran & Hanaa           

Year 1 – Alice & Samuel               

Year 2 –  Ali & Lilly-Hazel      

Year 3 – Levana & Liam          

Year 4 – Arti & Joel           

Year 5 – Anabel & Ishmael       

Year 6 – Liam & Inaaya  

Tea Time Club – Leon  & Ada – Reception 

            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                        

                
             

                                                                                                              

                                  
                              

     
                               

                       

                       

24th September 2021 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are looking forward to our Meet The Teacher sessions next week. They will be held on Wednesday 29th September at 
4pm and you will be sent a Zoom link by the office on Tuesday. This will give the teachers an opportunity to go through 
the day to day things that you need to know as well as then being able to answer any general questions you might have 
about the school day or the curriculum. If you need to speak with the teacher about anything more specific to your child 
then please do make an appointment to see them another time. 

Next week we have a Y3 & Y4 Girls Football tournament with some other local schools so we wish them lots of luck but 
most of all hope that they have lots of fun! 

We are also having our Mini Marathon to raise some money for special PE equipment. If you would like to donate 
something please go to ParentMail and add it to the Mini Marathon Fund. 

I have had some concerns raised by parents about the way cyclists are behaving on South Access Road and Essex Road 
next to the park - riding too fast and shouting at children who are in their way! I too have some concerns about the whole 
road quietening works that have been done in this area especially right outside our gates on South Access Road. There are 
still cars & motorbikes driving down the road - some even covering their number plates so they do not get caught on the 
cameras. Please please please reiterate to your children that they MUST still use the zebra crossing and not walk out from 
the gate and across to the park. We are telling them this all the time and use it when we go across to the park. When they 
open the new gate to the park on the corner this is only going to be even more of a temptation for children to run straight 
across to go into the park. So I am going to be composing a letter to the council to ask for more signage and what can be 
done further to stop the cars & motorbikes racing down South Access Road. If you have any examples you wish me to 
include please do email us. 

I do hope you read our letter regarding the collection of toiletries etc so we can set up a bank for families to use. We have 
decided to call it the Barn Croft Share Shop - this is more generic and means that people can bring something to share as 
well as take something they need if they want to. 

I am also adding washing detergents and fabric conditioners to the list because these too can become very expensive 
items in a weekly shop. Please do start to bring in your donations to the office - if all those who can, buy one item in their 
weekly shopping for £1 then we will quickly build up a good stock.  

Finally, a big THANK YOU to those people who have already donated to the School Fund for this year - every penny helps 
us to provide the music teaching on Mondays, extra books we need for the library, additional equipment for the gardening 
and forest school activities and extra equipment for the playground. Not being able to have the Summer & Winter Fairs 
for the past couple of years has really left us short on those extras so we really appreciate it!! 

Tracey Griffiths 
Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                                                                                

 

 

Dates for 

your Diary 

 

 

Wednesday 29th 

September – 

Meet the 

Teacher Zoom 

at 4:00pm 

 

Friday 22nd 

October – Last 

day of Half -

Term 

 

 

Monday 25th 

October – 

Friday 29th 

October – Half 

Term Holiday 

 

 

Monday 1st 

November – 

Children return 

to School 

 

 

 

 
Hot Chocolate 

Reception –  Mabel 
Y1 – Aniah 

Y2 – Seanna  
Y3 – Dot 

Y4 – Jemima 
Y5 - Denzel 

Y6 – Zunairah 

  

School email: 
School@barncroft.waltham.s

ch.uk 

School Website: 

www.barncroftprimaryschoo

l.org 

 

 

Tissue Boxes 

Please can you donate 

some tissue boxes to 

the office for the 

children to use. Thank 

you!! 

mailto:School@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk
mailto:School@barncroft.waltham.sch.uk
http://www.barncroftprimaryschool.org/
http://www.barncroftprimaryschool.org/


 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

       

 

 

 

 

 

Downloading a new app or game is so 

quick and straightforward that, whenever a 

young person uses a smartphone (either 

their own or a parent’s) there’s always the 

possibility that they could expose 

themselves to inappropriate content (such 

as games with violent scenes or apps 

featuring adult themes) simply by sheer 

accident or, more likely, through youthful 

curiosity. 

Fortunately, the parental controls you’ll find 

on most smartphones are an excellent way 

of minimising this possibility. They don’t 

completely remove the element of risk – but 

they do limit it considerably. Our 

#WakeUpWednesday guides this week 

steer you through the process of setting up 

this useful protection on iPhone and 

Android smartphones. 

E-safety Guides for Schools | National Online 

Safety Online Safety Guides 

  

How to set up parental 

controls for apps on 

Android phones and 

iPhones 

  

Some adults tend to ignore the parental 

controls on their smartphone, because they 

expect them to be hard to understand and 

complicated to set up – but actually it’s 

surprisingly simple! This 

#WakeUpWednesday, we’ve produced 

step-by-step guides to help parents adjust 

https://csqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Btc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX6x_j1tlsLcW8w6zXK7vTVqsW97gBTk4xNl5rN2NZZ413q90pV1-WJV7CgJT7W2gs6qG71LgZbW2kw-nL7PQRMBV1dJB752X87PV_j2ZH19ZRyPW27JKs-11VjbfW8tvBDq2FsXRQW4DP6zh5NMrRNW4dgWRW4GQppLW5kHgWM6GzL6VW5mVm0r4ysPHwW76KTZT6WymT2W7NrLtV1xbSpjW2dDzBT7Cr7-PW4wcCh393JPjtW6yd_gK46G2xcN4T6KwyHFkBpW3wVLw731ZjvqW5_81RC4ZqDn5W4sVqNP8zCnJxW7wkvZQ9g8mpPVrcGxN859kccW4PK_VD5q95rYW1Xk8HQ5ppVHKW7hZgwP7h9ZvrW7j6_C44SN7R2W2WG5b21gKt7s34Rc1
https://csqvt04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Btc/DM+113/cSQVT04/VX6x_j1tlsLcW8w6zXK7vTVqsW97gBTk4xNl5rN2NZZ375nKvJV3Zsc37CgGQJW7Ft5sX4kny69W8lbBmB2-H5qZW531M8b2TdfswW2JN8Mq8NxP9mW6wV68r7R-hDZW5QJWzf2WJHJ9W25fyTl2PxHjGW5C78HN8qHbZhW3tB5Zw3rdgzHW4MX9wD2rkvlJW4zzn1s3rl_FCN4TXz-m658D-N89Xy9tDtcqdW7Qy_r93CTX94W6KHLrH3n4jSTW8JDqPq1xgX3KW3GryB09bBz0PW88D08P9k_nLtW3VvmYp80NGDPW2Ndr8K2mKn1KW1j8xdm6VwR0sW88SvvD6VFR6gW7ZfykV1bk9TzW2zf3hX77d_DnW1Ygw-m51NV0kW586qw-3J9xJ8W1vb7bN5X4F2rVH2Lvz5b4YSTW5p9MKx4BszTVW7tHd1C5BhYxVW6Cv-wT1XxpC0W1TfW42237FxxW5Wzq2G96RfV3N34kJHzMq4nFW1q6vBf5b6sHKW3vP0r63WB9hT3f0G1
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=162340554&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--WdqppcD6935HndIuP8otexvyHKaA0EkHaxwJCKi_yo5qCzLavNUhAjrahPRJzKiO9llCsArPmk7LsY3RV1TdlFtwEQTWIltxjiJBatqTKvKFXcUB8ODty8bXbWIjoMINDazaI&utm_content=162340554&utm_source=hs_email
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=162340554&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--WdqppcD6935HndIuP8otexvyHKaA0EkHaxwJCKi_yo5qCzLavNUhAjrahPRJzKiO9llCsArPmk7LsY3RV1TdlFtwEQTWIltxjiJBatqTKvKFXcUB8ODty8bXbWIjoMINDazaI&utm_content=162340554&utm_source=hs_email


          

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

We have a small box 

for recycling in the 

reception for your ink 

cartridges 



 

 

 

 

 



 


